
At its meeting of March 26, 2015 the Board approved the following: 
 
It is recommended that: 
 
1. The Board authorize a Change Directive to Bombardier Inc. (Bombardier), in the amount  
 of $2,734,822.98, including taxes, for the additional engineering design to facilitate            
 installation of TDM equipment and modification/relocation of door control systems on the    
 TR trains for OPTO”. 
 

 


